At its meeting of May 11, 1992, the Academic Senate approved the following Policy Recommendation presented by Irene Miura for the Executive Committee.

Whereas, Financial instability at the State level has and is continuing to impact the funding of all State agencies, including the California State University System; and

Whereas, This impact is manifesting itself as fundamental changes in the process and timing of budget decisions; and

Whereas, The Budget Review Committee was established when a review of budget proposals a year in advance was feasible; and

Whereas, Presently conditions no longer allow for budget reviews and proposals to be prepared before the time when action is required, yet the President, Academic Vice President and Executive Vice President need input from an informed campus group; be it therefore

Resolved, That the Budget Review Committee, as presently constructed, be dissolved and that responsibilities for providing advice and input throughout the year regarding budget issues reside with the Executive Committee of the Academic Senate for the 1992/93 academic year only, during which time Organization and Government Committee will review the problems of the Budget Review Committee and offer a proposal for a new structure.

By this policy, S86-8 is repealed.

ACTION BY THE UNIVERSITY PRESIDENT: Approved by President J. Handel Evans on May 22, 1992.